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Notice of Meeting Cancellation

Smith Harris House Commission

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Smith Harris House
Commission scheduled for Wednesday October 28, 2015 has been
cancelled due to a special open to the public Halloween event being
held at the House that evening.

A Special Meeting of the Smith Harris House Commission will be held
on Thursday, October 29, 2015 commencing at 7 PM.



